
  

This workshop will provide you with an introduction to dementia and help you to recognize 
when someone may be living with the disease. It includes helpful strategies and tips for 
communicating with people who are living with dementia and where you can go for more 
help. Ultimately, this workshop aims to bring us one step closer to a dementia-friendly 
province where people living with dementia are supported and included in their 
communities. 
 

Date:   Wednesday, September 19, 2018 

Time:   3 – 5 p.m. 

Location:  New Hazelton Meeting Place, 3226 Bowser St, New Hazelton. 

Registration is required. This workshop will be cancelled if registration numbers are low. 

For more information contact Laurie De Croos or Sandra Meehan           
1-866-564-7533 or info.princegeorge@alzheimerbc.org.  

If you are a caregiver or person living with dementia looking for information or assistance please call the 
First Link® Dementia Helpline at 1-800-936-6033. 

 


